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Comments: Please no more pipelines in the HD mountains, especially around Spring Creek Road.  We use this

area on a regular basis for recreation and spiritual contemplation.  The quiet and spaciousness is unmatched in

our area.  It is also used widely for hunting.  A new pipeline will seriously disrupt the area.  Find some other way

to move the gas out.


